
From: Saso Sekulovski  
To: Theodore Koukis, Fiona Marshall  
Date: 15/03/2017 14:55 
Subject: National Implementation Report for the 2014 from R.Macedonija 
 
 
 

Dear Sirs, 
 
Please find attached Macedonian version of the National report on the implementation of the 
Aarhus Convention for 2014. The English version will be send to you additionally after it 
translation, not later by the end of this month. 
 
Best regards,  
Saso Sekulovski    
Deputy Head of Public Relations Office  
Ministry of Environment and Physical Planning 
"Goce Delcev, br.18 1000 Skopje,  
Republic of Macedonia 
E-mail: [redacted] 


